30 March 1946

- Dear Mr. Stone:-

I am extremely well pleased with
the portrait of me which you have just
completed.

My associates tell me that you
have been very successful in producing
a real lifelike likeness.

I am further pleased that you
have been able to do this work with
such a modest demand on my time for
posing.

I hope the Texas Memorial Museum
of Austin will like the portrait as much
as I do.

With best wishes and many thanks,
I am,

Sinceregly ! '

C. W. NIMITZ,
Fleet Admiral, U.S. Navy.

Mr. Seymour Stone,

Hotel Benedict,
1808 - Eye Street N.W.,

Washington, D. C.



